
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 

 

On Wednesday, June 18, at 7:00 pm, the Borough of Highlands will conduct a public meeting. The 

Mayor and Council will receive public input on the contents of the FY 2026 CDBG application, which 

will be submitted to the Monmouth County Office of Community Development.   

 

The meeting will be conducted in person at Council Chambers in Borough Hall, 151 Navesink Ave., 

Highlands, NJ 07732.  

 

The public is invited to attend in person and participate. If you wish to attend and require a sign 

language interpreter (voice, TTD and ITY), you can contact Borough Hall by calling (732) 872-1224. 

 

 


